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Hello February, 

 In the month of January the center offered many fun and interactive activi-

ties. The center hosted a paint party, celebrated January birthdays, had DIY craft 

workshop hosted by the Dinuba Library and hosted Manicure Mondays. The 

center also honored the Dall Family with a memorial plaque in regards to their 

generous donation of our new Kiln.  

 There is still time! Sign up for the Mono Wind Casino Trip! The center is 

still taking sign ups for the Mono Wind Casino Trip on February 7th, 2024. $25 

per person and receive $20 in slot play! Space is limited, reserve you seat today! 

 Get your dancing shoes ready! The center will be hosting a Valentines 

Dance Party on Tuesday, February 13th. Preorder a holiday lunch for $1.50 if you 

do not already have a prepaid lunch. The Dinuba Senior Center Inc. will have 

raffle tickets for sale. Tickets are $1 each or 6 for $5. Must be present to win.  

 There is lots to look forward to in February so check out the activity calen-

dar (pg. 8) Reminder, the center will be closed on Monday February 19th, in ob-

servance of Presidents Day.  

  

  

          

 

 

 

Inside This Issue: 

Center Activity      Pg. 1-5 

Senior of the Month    Pg. 6 

Lunch Menu      Pg. 7 

Activity Calendar     Pg. 8 

Fun Facts & Funnies     Pg. 9 

Puzzle Page     Pg. 10 

News & Announcements           Pg.11-16 

Contact Info. 

(559) 591-2450 

Maricela Montoya 

MMontoya@dinuba.ca.gov 



Senior Paint Party 
Sponsored by Dinuba Senior Citizens Inc. 



Senior Center Activities 
 



Senior Center Activities 
 



Manicure Monday 



SENIOR OF THE MONTH 

 

Ed Abair 
Ed Abair, a Dinuba Romeo, is February Senior of the Month. Ed served in 

the United States Army and is a Vietnam Veteran. Ed is a great attribute 

to our Senior Center, you will always have a good laughter with his fa-

mous jokes! Ed helps during our lunch day, whether its collecting trays 

or taking around the trash can, keeping our hall clean. Seniors describe 

Ed as kind, charismatic , funny, and helpful. Thank you Ed for being a 

part of the senior center.  







FUN FACTS & FUNNIES 















Announcements 

February 

 

Donations 

Reedley SaveMart: Dessert Donation 

DSC INC: Paint Party Sponsor 

VOLUNTEERS: 

MaryEllen Woodcock, Frank Navarro,  Dora Reyes  

Pete Yrigollen, and Christine Soto. 

 

REMINDER:  

PAID LUNCH needs to be picked up by 

1PM same day.  

If you are unable to pick up  

Maryellen Woodcock 2/1 
Marie Carranza 2/3 
Maria Gutierrez 2/3 
Hanako Nishimoto 2/7 
Rosa Hernandez 2/7 
Hortencia Guerra 2/9 
Lucy Garza 2/9 
Diane Domingo 2/11 
Tony Garza 2/12 
Irene Sandoval 2/13 
Gloria Gonzalez 2/18 
Rose Villalta 2/18 
Alisa Solorzano 2/19 
Christine Soto 2/19 
Francisca Arriaga 2/22 
Antonio “Tony” Galvan 2/24 
Amparo Cerda 2/28 
Norma Ramirez 2/28 
Pete Yrigollen 2/28 


